
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/21/2016 9:42:01 AM
Subject: RE: Mercedes-Benz Quote

Commerce needs this before 11:00 AM.
 
From: Symmes, Brian 

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 1:02 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Cc: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Mercedes-Benz Quote
 
This quote will be included in a press release from Mercedes following their groundbreaking ceremony next week.
 

“To see Mercedes-Benz Vans’ Charleston manufacturing plant begin to come to fruition with today’s groundbreaking 
ceremony is a real reason to celebrate across South Carolina. This plant is another spectacular step forward in a 
partnership between our state and one of its most treasured companies, and we couldn’t be more grateful for the 
commitment that this tremendous company continues to show our state and its people.”
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